[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposed/ Suggested amendments/ discussion points
Intent
It has never been the intent of the GFMC to remove individuals from their current status.  We also see that the transition to Associate member could be as terms of current term members expire. 
The GFMC has proposed changes and it is up for review by Graduate Council.  In addition, the proposed changes might take time to implement with the current IT systems.  Finally, some monitoring of responsibilities of graduate faculty members should be monitored within programs. 

Graduate Faculty Full and Associate Members and class teaching assignments	

It is the intent of the committee that graduate faculty members can be assigned to teach 500 and 600 level courses and that this can be evaluated by the DOGE and or Department chair. If the Council agrees, we can add this to the responsibilities statement. The only restriction that we might consider is 699  (research) credits. 


Duties of Associate Member
Director of Graduate Education or Director of Certificate Studies?

The document does not eliminate the possibility of an Associate Member serving as a DOGE or DOCS (director of certificate studies). Here is the statement in the current proposal:
“Associate membership is granted for specific activities and such activities should be requested explicitly. Possible activities are teaching graduate courses, serving on Program of Study committees of master’s and Ph.D. students, and other activities that are relevant to the program for which the faculty member has been nominated.” 
 

Serving as Committee Chair
Current proposal: 
 An associate member may also co-chair a master’s or doctoral Program of Study committee if a full member of the graduate faculty serves as a co-chair.   An associate member of the graduate faculty may only co-chair a committee for the highest degree level they achieved. An associate member may not individually chair a POS committee.

Some programs that have committees of one and that person is a NTE faculty member already exist.  So this would change how those programs can operate.   

Retired faculty
There is already a provision for emeritus faculty to finish their commitments as graduate faculty after retirement and even a way to serve as term (now) so this would not change too much. Retired faculty would fit into “associate membership” 




Timeline and implementation

There could be consequences regarding the proposed changes to NTE faculty within the faculty senate.
If the proposal is passed, there will need to be some time to develop an IT system to implement the changes. This will be coordinated with Judy Strand and the GFMC.


